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This bill is not about election integrity.....it is a blatant attempt to suppress votes and 

serve an authoritarian agenda. Oregon voters have already made it clear: we support 

mail-in voting. It is unacceptable for you to undermine the will of the people for this 

terrible bill and it's monied interests. 

 

Please do not pass this bill as it will adversely affect voters of all ages and locations. 

Plus the added costs and time to vote this bill will cause will move us backwards as 

an electorate instead leading the way as we do now. 


